
 
 

PLANNING COMMITTEE LIST 
9th October 2019 

 
COUNCILLOR REPRESENTATION 

 
Cllr. Stephanie Powell 
 
BH2019 01314 - 307 Queens Park Road 
 
8th May 2019: 
 
Dear planners, 

I would like to voice my objection to planning application (BH2019/01314) for the same 

reasons as outlined by my colleague, Cllr Gibson in his earlier email to you. I believe that 

another HMO would not be welcomed by residents in this area. 

 

I ask that the application be refused under Article 4 grounds, and if not, that the 

application be fully considered by the Planning committee. 
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